
 

 

Memorandum 
 

To:  Honorable Mayor and Village Council 

 

Thru:  James M. Weinand, Acting Village Manager 

 

From:  Jay Wickham, Superintendent of Water Distribution and Storm Water  

 

Date:             January 28, 2019 

 

Subject:         US Water Piggyback Contract 

 

The attached agenda item addresses the need for a sub-contractor to install IPerl water 

meters in the Village of Tequesta. 

The Village received approval from US Water to piggyback a contract they have in place 

with Dania Beach for water meter services.   

It is my recommendation to piggyback the contract with US Water Services to meet our 

goals in replacing the water meters.  Replacing water meters will provide more accurate 

water usage for our state report and our customers. 

The estimated cost of this item is $26,450.18 and funding for this item is budgeted in the 

Water Distribution Department in the line item account number of 401-411 552.601, 

Meter, Valves, and Hydrants, having a balance of $182,321.96. 

On behalf of the Village Manager and staff, this agenda item is submitted for your 

review and consideration. Your approval will authorize the Village Manager to execute 

any agreements and authorize the purchase of this item.   

 


